LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 87TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
April 12, 2021
TO: Honorable Brandon Creighton, Chair, Senate Committee on Higher Education
FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1300 by Creighton (Relating to the number of baccalaureate degree programs certain public junior
colleges may offer.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Education Code relating to the number of baccalaureate degree programs certain
public junior colleges may offer.

Although this bill would not make an appropriation, it would establish the basis for an appropriation.
Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 781 Higher Education Coordinating Board, 978 San Jacinto College
LBB Staff: JMc, LBO, AO, JSM
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